
JWV POST #54

Meeting on June 14, 2015

Commander Goldstein called the meeting to order at 10:01 A.M.

Members present: N. Abramowtiz, B. Erlich, H. Goldstein, R. Heisler, B. Mayor, M. Sawyer, J. Trafimow,

M. Turner, R. Weininger, J. Wilkerson, plus 5 guests.

Commander Goldstein reminded members that the state conference will be in Skokie, on July 11 and 12.

Fee is $15 for the Saturday banquet. He stated that Gary Sinise and his band will be playing at Cantigny

on July 18. Our website is now up and running thanks to Leslie Turner.

At this point, Mike Sawyer introduced our speaker for today – Mr. Thomas Webb, from the Pritzker

Museum and Library. (See attached for Mike’s intro and Mr. Webb’s presentation) A special thank you

to Mike from providing these for our minutes.

After a short break, the business meeting resumed

We received a check for $446.50 from national as the return from our dues. We have also paid post

liability and fidelity insurance. The Senior Vice Commander recommended that we work jointly with

Pritzker to get our veterans’ stories recorded. The Junior Vice Commander asked us to complete our

individual member military forms and get them back to him. He also stated that several people have

indicated an interest in becoming members. Three officers of our post attended Memorial Day services

in the west and northwest suburbs, representing JWV Post 54. Hines Hospital needs volunteers for the

Food Pantry. There are options available for how often you help out.

Commander Goldstein thanked members for attending today’s meeting. The next meeting will be on

July 19. The meeting adjourned at 11:25 A.M.

Respectfully submitted,

John Wilkerson, Adjutant
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